From: Vandana Sayegh

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 7:30 AM
To:
Cc:

; Kami Mcgee <Kami.McGee@coppelltx.gov>;
; Matt Steer <MSteer@coppelltx.gov>; Mindi Hurley

e

Subject: RE: FOARD Agenda Packet November 13, 2024

Craig, thank you for your support. It has been a pleasure havingyou! | willinform the City
Secretary’s office.

Thank you and do take care!

Vandana Sayegh
Senior Administrative Assistant

Community Development
265 E Parkway Blvd

Coppell, TX 75019

972-304-3509 (office)
www.coppelltx.gov

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 3:50 PM
To: Vandana Sayegh <VSayegh@coppelltx.gov>

Cc: Kami Mcgee <Kami.McGee@coppelltx.gov>;
; Matt Steer <MSteer@coppelltx.gov>; Mindi Hurley

<MHurley@coppelltx.gov>;

Subject: Re: FOARD Agenda Packet November 13, 2024

CAUTION: This email originated from an external source. Avoid clicking on links, opening
attachments, or replying unless you are familiar with the sender's email address and can



| did not anticipate that my work schedule would impact my participation to the degree it has this
pastyear. It has been a pleasure meeting and working with you all!

Wishing you all the best!
Craig

On Mon, Nov 11, 2024 at 8:12 AM Vandana Sayegh <VSayegh@coppelltx.gov> wrote:
Good Morning.

| hope this email finds you all doing well. Attached is the agenda packet for the FOARD Task Force
meeting this Wednesday, November 13th, 2024 at 6:30pm. This meeting will be held in the 2" floor
conference room at 255 Parkway Blvd., Coppell, TX. The agenda for the meeting can also be found
online by clicking here.

Please confirm if you will be in attendance so we may determine if a quorum will be present at our
next meeting.

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Thankyou!

Vandana Sayegh
Senior Administrative Assistant

Community Development
265 E Parkway Blvd

Coppell, TX 75019

972-304-3509 (office)
www.coppelltx.gov





